

July 30, 2021

The Honorable Jesse Kiehl Alaska State Senator for District Q Sent via e-mail: Senator.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov

Dear Senator Kiehl:

The City Council of the City of Gustavus are extremely concerned with efforts to defund the Power Cost Equalization (PCE) endowment. Although the ongoing litigation will determine "IF" the legislature can sweep the endowment, the bigger question is "WHY" you would put so many Alaskans in danger of not being able to pay their power bills, subjecting them to the catastrophic risks of having electricity because of extraordinary costs.

Please, follow your moral compass and reverse the sweep of the PCE endowment. Keep the power on for so many of your friends and neighbors that cannot afford the high costs of keeping the heat on, keeping the oven on, and light to survive the harsh winter.

We call for action to ensure payments continue until a long-term solution is in place.

Please, develop and enact a long-term solution that provides for the sustainability of the PCE program. Move the fund into the Permanent Fund and Constitution – or some other mechanism that will sustain these critical assets.

Thank you for your consideration and action.

Sincerely,



July 30, 2021

The Honorable Cathy Tilton
Alaska State Representative for District 32
Sent via e-mail: Representative.Cathy.Tilton@akleg.gov

Dear Representative Tilton:

The City Council of the City of Gustavus are extremely concerned with efforts to defund the Power Cost Equalization (PCE) endowment. Although the ongoing litigation will determine "IF" the legislature can sweep the endowment, the bigger question is "WHY" you would put so many Alaskans in danger of not being able to pay their power bills, subjecting them to the catastrophic risks of having electricity because of extraordinary costs.

Please, follow your moral compass and reverse the sweep of the PCE endowment. Keep the power on for so many of your friends and neighbors that cannot afford the high costs of keeping the heat on, keeping the oven on, and light to survive the harsh winter.

We call for action to ensure payments continue until a long-term solution is in place.

Please, develop and enact a long-term solution that provides for the sustainability of the PCE program. Move the fund into the Permanent Fund and Constitution – or some other mechanism that will sustain these critical assets.

Thank you for your consideration and action.

Sincerely,



July 30, 2021

The Honorable Louise Stutes
Speak of the House
Alaska State Representative for District 32
Sent via e-mail: Representative.Louise.Stutes@akleg.gov

Dear Representative Stutes:

The City Council of the City of Gustavus are extremely concerned with efforts to defund the Power Cost Equalization (PCE) endowment. Although the ongoing litigation will determine "IF" the legislature can sweep the endowment, the bigger question is "WHY" you would put so many Alaskans in danger of not being able to pay their power bills, subjecting them to the catastrophic risks of having electricity because of extraordinary costs.

Please, follow your moral compass and reverse the sweep of the PCE endowment. Keep the power on for so many of your friends and neighbors that cannot afford the high costs of keeping the heat on, keeping the oven on, and light to survive the harsh winter.

We call for action to ensure payments continue until a long-term solution is in place.

Please, develop and enact a long-term solution that provides for the sustainability of the PCE program. Move the fund into the Permanent Fund and Constitution – or some other mechanism that will sustain these critical assets.

Thank you for your consideration and action.

Sincerely,



July 30, 2021

The Honorable Sara Hannan Alaska House of Representatives for District 33 Sent via e-mail: Representative.Sara.Hannan@akleg.gov

Dear Representative Hannan:

The City Council of the City of Gustavus are extremely concerned with efforts to defund the Power Cost Equalization (PCE) endowment. Although the ongoing litigation will determine "IF" the legislature can sweep the endowment, the bigger question is "WHY" you would put so many Alaskans in danger of not being able to pay their power bills, subjecting them to the catastrophic risks of having electricity because of extraordinary costs.

Please, follow your moral compass and reverse the sweep of the PCE endowment. Keep the power on for so many of your friends and neighbors that cannot afford the high costs of keeping the heat on, keeping the oven on, and light to survive the harsh winter.

We call for action to ensure payments continue until a long-term solution is in place.

Please, develop and enact a long-term solution that provides for the sustainability of the PCE program. Move the fund into the Permanent Fund and Constitution – or some other mechanism that will sustain these critical assets.

Thank you for your consideration and action.

Sincerely,



July 30, 2021

The Honorable Peter Micciche Senate President Alaska State Senator for District O Sent via e-mail: Senator.Peter.Micciche@akleg.gov

Dear Senator Micciche:

The City Council of the City of Gustavus are extremely concerned with efforts to defund the Power Cost Equalization (PCE) endowment. Although the ongoing litigation will determine "IF" the legislature can sweep the endowment, the bigger question is "WHY" you would put so many Alaskans in danger of not being able to pay their power bills, subjecting them to the catastrophic risks of having electricity because of extraordinary costs.

Please, follow your moral compass and reverse the sweep of the PCE endowment. Keep the power on for so many of your friends and neighbors that cannot afford the high costs of keeping the heat on, keeping the oven on, and light to survive the harsh winter.

We call for action to ensure payments continue until a long-term solution is in place.

Please, develop and enact a long-term solution that provides for the sustainability of the PCE program. Move the fund into the Permanent Fund and Constitution – or some other mechanism that will sustain these critical assets.

Thank you for your consideration and action.

Sincerely,



July 30, 2021

The Honorable Tom Begich Alaska State Senator for District J Sent via e-mail: Senator.tom.begich@akleg.gov

Dear Senator Begich:

The City Council of the City of Gustavus are extremely concerned with efforts to defund the Power Cost Equalization (PCE) endowment. Although the ongoing litigation will determine "IF" the legislature can sweep the endowment, the bigger question is "WHY" you would put so many Alaskans in danger of not being able to pay their power bills, subjecting them to the catastrophic risks of having electricity because of extraordinary costs.

Please, follow your moral compass and reverse the sweep of the PCE endowment. Keep the power on for so many of your friends and neighbors that cannot afford the high costs of keeping the heat on, keeping the oven on, and light to survive the harsh winter.

We call for action to ensure payments continue until a long-term solution is in place.

Please, develop and enact a long-term solution that provides for the sustainability of the PCE program. Move the fund into the Permanent Fund and Constitution – or some other mechanism that will sustain these critical assets.

Thank you for your consideration and action.

Sincerely,